Ofsted - S8 Inspection - Safeguarding and Behaviour - 18th January 2018. Good News from Wycliffe!

Dear Parents and Carers

Since the start of the Autumn Term in September 2017, the governors, staff and pupils have been working very hard and with great commitment to address the areas for improvement, set out in the School's Ofsted Inspection Report of July 2017.

On the 18th January, 2018 Wycliffe was visited again by HMI K. Godfrey [Ofsted]. HMI Godfrey carried out a one day inspection, with a specific focus on the leadership of safeguarding and pupils' behavior. She acknowledged many improvements, made by the school in these areas since September and her feedback has helped to shape our next steps and enable further progress.

The report is in the form of a letter.

There will be a further visit from Ofsted towards the end of this school year/at the start of the next school year when the school's progress in addressing all of the areas for improvement, set out in the 2017 report, will be evaluated.

Please click on the link below to access the letter.

http://wycliffeprimary.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/Wycliffe-Primary-10043195-PDF-Final.pdf

Last but certainly not least, I would also like to take this opportunity to thank parents, carers and families for their encouragement, support and belief over the last term and a half. In addition, thanks must also go to those colleagues from other schools and in the Local Authority, whose work has enabled us to bring about essential improvements, in the best interests of the children in our care.

Yours sincerely
Carol A. McDermott
Interim Head Teacher.

IF YOU ARE NOT ABLE TO ACCESS THE REPORT ON LINE, PLEASE COLLECT A HARD COPY OF THE REPORT FROM THE MAIN SCHOOL OFFICE.